
  
 

 
WHEN:  Thursday, Jan. 9, 2025, 11:00 – 11:30 a.m. 
 
WHERE:  205 W. Baxter Ave. 
 
    

Knox County EPW Senior Director Available for Interviews 
 
 

BACKGROUND:  Knox County Engineering and Public Works Senior Director, Jim 
Snowden, will take questions today at 11:00 a.m. regarding the county’s role during the 
forecasted snow for Friday and Saturday. He can also talk about what the county has 
done so far to prepare for this event. The question-and-answer session will run until 
11:30 a.m. and will be held at the department’s headquarters in Building A. The media is 
invited to attend. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Mike Donila   Rylie McClurg       
306-1177 cell    215-4579 office     
   705-1681 cell 
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